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September 15, 2023 

 

Discontinuation Notice: Supply of 3M™ Thermal Bonding Film 588   
   
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
The supply of 3M™ Thermal Bonding Film 588 will be discontinued.  
 
Please complete last time buy orders as soon as possible – orders will not be accepted after Oct 31, 
2023, and will be filled on a first come, first served basis. Until inventory is depleted, 3M will fulfill 
customer orders and supply the products based on the current prices, MOQ, lead time and delivery 
schedules until Jan 31, 2024. There is no replacement product available at this time.   
 
Please circulate this notification to appropriate people in your organization who need to know of this 
change so they can follow up as necessary with 3M and your customers.  
 
This discontinuation affects the following products:  

 
Discontinued SKUs Description  

7000001105 588 1IN X 60YD BONDING FILM 

7000001158 588 THERMAL BONDING FILM 1 1/2 IN X 60YD 

7000001275 588 THERMAL BONDING FILM 13 1/4 X 60 YD 

7000046314 588 TBF 13 IN X 60 YD 

7000046315 588 THERMAL BONDING FILM 20INX60YD, 2/CS 

7000048414 588 TBF 1 1/4 IN X 60 YD, 32/CASE 

7000048450 588 TBF 2 IN X 60 YD, 20/CASE 

7000142778 588 TBF 1/2 IN X 60 YD 80/CASE 

7010302062 588 TBF 16 IN X 60 YD, 2/CASE 

7010330012 588 TBF 9 IN X 60 YD, 4/CASE 

7010365895 588 TBF 6 IN X 60 YD, 8/CASE 

7100047882 588 THERMAL BONDING FILM 3 IN X 60 YD 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this discontinuation causes and look forward to supporting 
you.   
  
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact your local 3M sales 
representative.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jooyong Ko      
Global Portfolio Manager    
3M Electronics Materials Solutions Division   
jko@mmm.com  
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